
            
 

 
Greening Blackpool Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) 

 
 

Adoption Statement 
 

The Greening Blackpool Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) was adopted by Blackpool 
Council on 16th May 2022. The SPD provides direction on the importance for new 
development to fully consider landscaping and green infrastructure, including open space, 
sports and play facilities, amenity greenspace, public art, biodiversity and trees. 

Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the SPD may apply to the High 
Court for permission to apply for judicial review of that decision. Any such application must 
be made promptly and in any event not later than three months after the date on which the 
SPD was adopted. 
 
The SPD, consultation statement summarising the main issues raised during the formal 
consultation period and how these were addressed, and a copy of this Adoption Statement 
can be viewed on the Council’s website at www.blackpool.gov.uk/greeningblackpool   
 
Alternatively, the SPD and Adoption Statement can be viewed at the Customer First Centre, 
Corporation Street, Blackpool, FY1 1NF during normal opening hours. 

 
If you require any further information please contact the Planning Strategy Team: 
 
Telephone: 01253 476239 
Email: planning.strategy@blackpool.gov.uk 
Post:  Planning Strategy Team 

Planning Department 
PO Box 17 
Corporation Street 
Blackpool FY1 1LZ 
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